AN ORDER OF THE GARZA COUNTY COMMISSIONERS
COURT

The coronavirus is very contagious and easily transmitted disease. No cure is
currently available. The Garza County courthouse and other offices will continue
to be open with some modifications.

Hence:

Continue to serve our community with the least amount of public interaction as
directed by your Elected Official of Department head.

Use all hygiene practices available as the Elected Official and Department head
considers prudent.

Payroll will continue when an employee is self-quarantined. After one week
testing is required, if possible, as supported by the Elected Official or Department
head.

Payroll will continue for all full and part time employees if they test positive or
display symptoms of the virus.

These revisions in our policy will continue as needed and until this crisis is over.

AS ORDERED on March 24, 2020.
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